
HRMS Morning Announcements 
March 15, 2023 

 
• The Pokemon Club will meet this Friday at 8 am in the cafeteria. 
• Crochet Club will meet in Mrs. Wood’s room from 4-5 tomorrow. 
• The HRMS Beta club will soon begin accepting applications for new 

members. Sixth and seventh grade students who are interested in serving 
our school and community are invited to meet in the cafeteria TOMORROW 
at 8 am to learn more.    

• Morning Announcement- For College & Career Week today, we are 
“Opening the Door to Your Next Step”.  It’s so nice to see all you students in 
your future high school colors & gear.  Today students and staff are 
Recognizing their Roots and wearing their elementary colors and gear.  In 
preparation for your next steps, we practice PERSEVERANCE. 

• College & Career Week Fun Fact: Today’s College & Career Week Fun Fact: 
What is an HBCU?  HBCU stands for Historically Black College and 
University. HBCU’s were originally founded to provide higher education 
opportunities for African Americans; however, they have enrolled and 
graduated many students, regardless of their ethnicity, race, or income 
level.  The United States has 107 HBCUs and 12 of them are in North 
Carolina.  Tomorrow make sure to “Look to the Future” and dress in your 
college gear!” Students and staff are encouraged to participate!" 


